

Masses For The Week

SATURDAY. SEPTEMBER 23

5:00 pm Bruna Castelletto R.I.P.

- Assunta & Franco Alfano

SUNDAY. SEPTEMBER 24

9:00 am The People of the Parish

11:00 am Pietro & Concetta Ciociola R.I.P.

- Michelina Ciociola

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 25

9:00 am Epifania Inojales R.I.P.

- Inojales Family

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26

7:00 pm Frank Srebnic R.I.P. - Stekar Family

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 27

9:00 am Cosmo Tavone R.I.P. - Family

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 28

7:00 pm Ann Marie Cusack R.I.P.

- George & Family

Maria Pereira R.I.P. - Pereira Family John Baptist Xung Ngo R.I.P.

- Ngo Family

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 29

9:00 am Harold Lopez R.I.P. - Pat Slade

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 30

9:00 am Unannounced

5:00 pm Martha Duong R.I.P. - Tran Family

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 1

9:00 am The People of the Parish

11:00 am The Deceased Members of St. John

the Evangelist CWL R.I.P.

- Proctor Family

Sick: May they be reassured of Prau the great love God has for them, especially Dianne MacFarlane.



Deceased: That those who have sought to follow Christ in this life may find peace.

Pope's September Evangelization Intention: Parishes - That our parishes, animated by a missionary spirit, may be places where faith is communicated and charity is seen.

Life Chain

Saving Lives from Coast to Coast. Join thousands across Canada standing up against abortion in this peaceful witness.

His Holiness, late Pope John Paul II in His Encyclical Letter 'The Gospel of Life' said... "procured abortion is the deliberate and direct killing, by whatever means it is carried out, of a human being in the initial phase of his or her existence, extending from conception to birth."

Many forget that the status quo in Canada is any abortion, at any time, for any reason, at taxpayer expense. Many don't know that over a third (37.4%) of abortions are done on women who have already had one or more abortions. Many don't realize that as a Catholic Christian we need to defend life and publicly oppose abortion. Mother Teresa said: "Any country that accepts abortion is not teaching its people to love but to use violence to get what they want. This is why the greatest destroyer of love and peace is abortion."

Life Chain is a simple and prayerful way to give public witness to the Truth that abortion is a violent destruction of human life. It takes only an hour and all you have to do is stand quietly with others on the sidewalk, facing traffic with your sign. The signs say: "Abortion kills children," and "Abortion hurts Women."

This year Life Chain takes place next Sunday. October 1st from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm. Our church will be at Jane & Lawrence. Please offer up this simple hour.



The parish secretary is on holidays until Friday, September 29. The office will be closed and will reopen on Closed | Monday, October 2. If there is an emergency, please call the

office and leave a message. Your call will be returned as soon as possible.

Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada: An invitation to support the faith and evangelization mission of the Church!

The Bishops of Canada gather in four Regional Assemblies (Atlantic, Quebec, Ontario and the West), as well as in their national Conference. The Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) is mandated by the Holy See and the Bishops who are its members to work in a number of areas of pastoral life and evangelization: faith formation and catechesis, doctrinal questions, ecumenical initiatives, international relations, interreligious conversations, liturgical resources, relations with Indigenous Peoples, social justice questions, and building a culture of life and family. The CCCB is the national assembly of the Catholic Bishops in Canada, and includes the Bishops (Eparchs) of the Eastern Catholic Churches as well. Thank you in advance for your generous contribution for ensuring the success of the collection and the ongoing work of evangelization.

WESTON AREA EMERGENCY SUPPORT (W.A.E.S.)



Thanksgiving will soon be here and again we are asking for your help. As we celebrate the many gifts God continues to bless us with we are called to share those blessings with those within our community who struggle to

make ends meet and those who go without.

Please remember W.A.E.S. this Thanksgiving by donating *non-perishable food items*. Bins are provided at the back of the church to drop off your food donations for the Weston Food Bank.

Weekly Offering (September 17).....\$3,601.95 Expenses (Sep 13 - Sep 18).....\$7,803.09

Thank you for your contribution.

Next weekend, September 30/October 1, there will be a second collection for the Building Fund.

Confirmation Registration

For parents who missed the parent information meeting held on Tuesday, September 19, and your child was baptized in the Roman Catholic Church and entered grade 7 & higher in September 2017. and wishes to prepare to celebrate Confirmation in the 2017-2018 school year, registration packages are available at the counter in the church foyer. Please see staff at the counter.

Registration forms must be handed in at one of the Sunday Masses by Sunday, October 15. Please do not hand in at school or the parish office.

The month of October each year is dedicated to the Most Holy Rosary. This is primarily due to the fact that the liturgical feast of Our Lady of the Rosary is celebrated annually on October 7. It was instituted to honor the Blessed Virgin Mary in gratitude for the protection that she gives the Church in answer to the praying of the Rosary by the faithful.



During the month of October the Rosary will be recited after all weekday Masses. Everyone is welcome to participate. If you do not have a rosary or know how to pray the rosary, rosaries and pamphlets on how to pray the rosary are available for free at

the counter in the church foyer.

First Reconciliation & First Holy **Communion Registration**

For parents who missed the parent information meeting held on Saturday, September 23, and your child was baptized in the Roman Catholic Church and was born in 2010 (Grade 2) or earlier, and you wish to prepare your child to celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession) and First Holy Communion in the 2017-2018 school year, registration packages are available for pickup at the counter in the church foyer. Please see staff at the counter.

Registration forms must be handed in at one of the Sunday Masses by Sunday, October 15. Please do not hand in at school or the parish office.